
From: Russ Weinstein  
Date: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 
To: Donna Austin, Graeme Bunton, Richard Wilhelm 
 
Subject: RDAP Pilot Report 
  
Dear Donna, Graeme, and Rick 
  
Thank you to each of you and all the members who have participated in the RDAP Pilot and the 
discussion group.  We appreciate the time and consideration the group spent to produce this report.  
  
As requested, we have published the RDAP Pilot Report on the RDAP Pilot page, under the reference 
documents: 
https://community.icann.org/display/RP/RDAP+Pilot, which is available from our RDAP landing 
page: https://www.icann.org/rdap so the community may benefit from its content.  
  
Thank you again for your continued support to bring RDAP to fruition.  
  
  
Best, 
  
Russ Weinstein  
Sr. Director, gTLD Accounts and Services 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
www.icann.org 
 


